From: Barbara Berwick

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: tonight"s lights
Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 9:29:55 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

there is a place that it is easy to see most of the lights at night when coming from
Hillsboro. | pulled over and took this short video so that you could see them
blinking tonight.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/M6YM5tsn1un53ufC9

Barbara Berwick - Interim Director

Hawthorne Academy

100 Old North Branch Rd

Antrim, NH 03440

(603) 588-6800 (school phone- leave message if no answer)
(603) 933-3461 (cell phone- call anytime)

bberwick@hawthorneacademy.org

Striving for Wisdom
Growing in Knowledge
Preparing to Serve the World for God’s Glory

This email is intended solely for the person to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information. Any
review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this email by another other person other than the addressee
is prohibited. If you receive this email in error please notify me immediately and delete this email from your
computer. Thank you.
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